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Teacher Training Day: Tues 14th 

March  

 

Teacher Strike Days: Wed 15th & 

Thurs 16th March  

 

People we love coffee morning Thurs 

16th March (9.15am)  
 

Class 3 are out on trips every 

Wednesday in March  

 

Richard Holden MP visiting school: Fri 

17th March  

 
Class 3 Reading Event: Monday 20th 

March 

 

KS2 parents meeting for Kingswood: 

Tuesday 28th March at 3.15pm 

 

Parent’s evening: Wed 29th March  
 

Break-up for Easter holiday Fri 31st 

March 

 

King’s Coronation Celebration: Friday 

5th May (more details to follow)  

Welcome to our modified Friday Flyer. As school is closed today, we 
haven’t been able to do our weekly awards assembly, so we have no 

specific winners to celebrate on here this week. Although, as I say every 

week in assembly, every child makes us proud is some way across the 

week and always makes choosing award winners really tricky, so there is 
always a reason to celebrate! 

 

Over the next few weeks, Class 3 
are working with the North 

Pennines AONB partnership and 

they have already been on two 

fantastic trips to Harehope 
Quarry and Derwent Reservoir. 

The children have had a fantastic 

time so far and Miss Murphy has 
commended them all on their 

excellent behaviour.  

 

Our 
Active Breakfast Club has continued this week 

and is proving to be popular. It’s really fun for 

the children and helps them to burn off some 

energy and get is the zone ready for a 
productive day. Every morning, a child gets 

chosen to eb Breakfast Club champion and 

they get to have the trophy for the day. One 
of our worthy winners this week was Eleanor in 

Class 3. There are lots of spaces still available for Breakfast Club-you 

don’t need to pre-book. Just come into school from 8am and pay your 50p 

on the door.  
 

Reminders: 

Next week, the school week is a little bit different. School is closed on 
Tuesday for Teacher Training day. The NEU are then still proposing 2 

days of strike action on Wednesday and Thursday. School will be open on 

Wednesday and Thursday under the following format.  

 
Wed 15th March: 

Class 1 and Class 4 will be open all day as normal 

Class 2 and Class 3 will be open until 12.30pm. 

 
Thursday 16th March: 

All classes are fully open all day. 

 
Coffee Morning Fundraiser: 

Our coffee morning to raise funds towards our residential trip is going 

to be held in school on Thursday morning at 9.15am. Instead of a 

Mothers’ Day theme, we are doing a ‘People we love’ celebration. Please 
come along and enjoy a nice cuppa and a treat! 

 



 


